
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

 

Dear Customers, 
 
From the team at Madex Linings & Ceiling Distributors, we would like to take this  
opportunity to thank you for your valuable support throughout the year.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your business and we look forward to working together 
with you again in the New Year. 
 
We wish everyone and their families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 
Please note our following closure dates and cut off times: 
 

 Our store will close at 3:00 pm on Thursday, 22nd December 2022,  

 and will re-open at 6:00 am on Tuesday, 3rd January 2023. 
 

 Our last delivery will be at 12:00 noon, with last pickup at 3:00 pm on  

 Thursday, 22nd December 2022. 
 

 Delivery and pick up’s will resume as normal at 6:00 am on  

 Tuesday, 3rd January 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  
 
The Management and Staff 
Madex Linings & Ceiling Distributors 
Unit 5/22 Commercial Place Keilor East VIC 3033 
Tel: (03) 9336 2419 

 


